AMITY TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION

    Workshop MEETING                   
September 23, 2009; 7:00 P.M.


The Regular Meeting of the Amity Township Planning Commission was held at the Amity Township Municipal Building located at 2004 Weavertown Road, Douglassville, Berks County, and PA. The Workshop Meeting was held September 23, 2009. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Joseph Hayik at 7:00 P.M. with a salute to the flag.  The following people were in attendance:

Commission

Joseph Hayik, Chairman

Majid Alsayegh

Neal Fisher

Paul Weller

Staff
Mr. Brian Boland, Kozloff Stoudt, Solicitor

Mr. John Weber, LTL Consultants, Engineer

Kathie Benson, Planning Commission Secretary

The Workshop meeting began by Mr. Hayik introducing Mr. Ray Ott, Planner from Ray Ott & Associates. Mr. Ott has been contracted by the Board of Supervisors to review the Amity Western Industrial Park Area the Project Task force has identified. 

Mr Ott stated the currently proposed area is 400 Acres within several different zoning districts. At the present time our ordinances would allow 311 Acres as developable of the 400 Acres. With Limekiln Road considered the main access to the site he be will contact McMahon Assoc, Amity’s Traffic Engineer for traffic recommendations. Amity’s current ordinances allow for 60% of Pervious coverage and for every 1000 Square feet of commercial space 5 Parking spaces are required. Mr. Ott reviewed a possible build out chart showing the potential of parking spaces and building foot prints with different floor levels the site could potentially have built. Mr. Ott will contact different individuals who might potentially be willing to locate in Amity Township. Majid Alsayegh stated the PA Goveners Business Action Team has suggested contacts that may be interested in locating in Amity Township.   

Mr. Ott stated the way of the future seems to develop large parcels as Mixed Use Developments. Mr. Hayik asked Mr. Ott to bring to the next meeting what a mixed use could do for the site as well as the site as business only. 

Respectfully submitted,

Kathie Benson, Planning Secretary 
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